
Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin
Associate Headteacher: Nancy Cook

Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP
T: 020 8854 4785

E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk
www.rockliffemanor.co.uk

Tuesday 1st November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Year 5 Trip to the cinema

We are very pleased to announce that we took advantage of one the Into Film festival’s
free screenings at Cineworld, O2.

We have confirmed an Into Film Cinema Screening of The Railway Children Return at
Cineworld London at the O2 on Thursday 10th November 2022 at 10am.

There will be no cost involved for this trip as we will be taking public transport, leaving
school at 09.00am.  We will return to school after lunch, before the school day ends.

All children that usually have a school meal will be provided with a school prepared
packed lunch.

Please log into your Arbor account to give consent for your child to attend this fantastic
opportunity to watch a movie at the cinema.

With best wishes

Mr Smith and Mrs Clifford
Year 5 and 6 Class Teachers
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